Zlata Heller

From:

"Sudbury Brian" < Brian.Sudbury@UKBA.gsi.gov.uk>

To: Sent: <zlata.heller@virgin.net> 21 January 2014 09:28

Subject: CTC Dear Ms Heller

I am pleased to inform you your CTC clearance with the Home Office has been granted

Your new clearance will expire 19/01/2019

Regards

Brian Sudbury CIU

Brian Sudbury
AO Central Interpeters Unit
Interpreter Operations Unit
Asylum Caswork Directorate, UK Visas and Immigration
BLUE ZONE Level 1
Home Office
The Capital
New Hall Place
Liverpool
L3 9PP



This email and any files transmitted with it are private and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please return it to the address it came from telling them it is not for you and then delete it from your system. This email message has been swept for computer viruses.

The original of this email was scanned for viruses by the Government Secure Intranet virus scanning service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) On leaving the GSi this email was certified virus free.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.